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Date: July 13, 2015 
To: Board of Trustees and Superintendent 
From: Pat Armstrong 
Re: June, 2015 Report 
 
1. Title I and State Compensatory Education – We ended the year 
with 240 students who qualified for this program. This number drives 
our funding for Title 1 and SCE. 
2. Migrant SSA – On June 1st, Mr. Thompson and I met with Krystal 
Seymour from the Migrant SSA to plan for the 2015-16 school year. 
3. Title I Compliance and Application Meeting – On June 1st, the 
admin team met with Sharon Mills from the Title I team at the Region 
Center to plan for our compliance report and application for the 2015-
16 school year. 
4. Regional Leaders for Student Services – On June 11, I met with 
district representatives to discuss the 2015-16 school year and their 
plans on a variety of topics. 
5. Planning for July 31st – On June 19th, I met with Brenda Foster to 
plan my presentation for student engagement/student centered 
classrooms.  
6. Arts Grant – Mary Taylor and I met on June 22nd to apply for a 
grant to assist with funding for her new art class.  
7. Planning for July 30th – On June 26th, I met with Travis 
Longnecker from the ESC to plan for our day of PD on questioning for 
admin and staff. 
 


